
 

DISTRICT LEGAL SERVICES AUTHORITY, 

VILLUPURAM 

NOTIFICATION NO.03/2024                              Dated: 14.03.2025 

 

 Ref: 1. TNSLSA No.3910/S3/2022 Dated 20.08.2024 

 2. Notification No.03/2024, dt.28.08.2024 & 07.01.2025 

issued by District Legal Services Authority, Villupuram,  

********** 

 

 The applications of the following candidates who have applied 

for various posts as mentioned below are REJECTED for the reasons 

stated in the respective columns as detailed below; 

 

I.  OFFICE ASSISTANTS / CLERKS: 

 

Sl. 

No. 
Name 

 

Registration 

Number 
 

Reason for Rejection 

1 SRIVIGNESHWARAN. A OAC001 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

2 HEMA. G OAC007 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

3 KARTHIGA.R OAC009 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

4 DURGA. M OAC017 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

5 TAMIZHSELVI. S OAC019 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

6 KAVITHA. S OAC023 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

7 DHINESH. G OAC024 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed.  

8 DIVYAVANI. A OAC033 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

9 PUSHPA. S OAC035 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 



10 POZHILAN. M OAC039 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

11 HARIKARAN. R OAC040 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

12 SARAVANAN. V OAC051 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

13 HEMALATHA. R OAC053 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

14 AJITH.C OAC055 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

15 SAKARIYA.K OAC061 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

16 BAKKIYALAKSHMI.S OAC066 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

17 LAVANYA.K OAC068 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

18 PRABAKARAN.R OAC071 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

19 AMSA. A OAC078 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

20 RAMYA. S. L OAC086 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

21 DEEPA ABIRAMI. M OAC093 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

22 MANIKANDAN.E OAC098 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

23 SIVARAJ.N OAC099 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

24 KEERTHANA.S OAC100 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

25 ABARNA.K OAC105 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

26 NITHYA. P OAC108 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

27 SANTHIYA. S OAC114 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

28 SURIYA. S OAC129 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

29 PONNI. A OAC136 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 



30 DIVYA. N OAC143 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

31 VIRGINAMARY. L OAC151 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

32 DEEPA. T OAC153 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed. 

33 ARULMATHI.P  OAC156 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

34 KARTHICK.S OAC160 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

35 MAAYAKANNAN.P OAC166 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

36 NAGARAJAN.R OAC170 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

37 RAMA.V OAC171 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

38 SANGEETHA.S OAC181 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

39 SARASVATHY.S OAC184 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

40 D.DHANAM OAC189 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

41 K.DIVYA OAC190 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

42 BAGHIYALAKSHMI OAC191 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

43 V.VASUDEVAN OAC192 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

44 D.VANMATHI OAC193 
Degree Certificate not 
enclosed 

45 AMUTHA.C OAC194 
Candidate do not possess 
required Degree 
Qualification 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

II. OFFICE PEON (MUNSHI / ATTENDANT) : 

 

Sl. 

No. 
Name 

Registration 

Number 
Reason for Rejection 

1. VARALAKSHMI. A OP070 
Candidate do not possess 
the required educational 

qualification. (8th fail). 

2. SHABANA. A OP077 
Educational certificates not 

enclosed. 

3. C.RAGULRAJKUMAR OP142 
Educational certificates not 

enclosed. 

 

III. APPLICATIONS OF CANDIDATES WHO HAVE NOT MENTIONED 

THE POST APPLIED FOR / CANDIDATES APPLIED FOR DOUBLE 

POSTS IN SINGLE APPLICATION & BELATED APPLICATIONS: 

 

Sl. 

No. 
Name 

 

Date of Birth 

 

Reason for Rejection 

1 THIRUMAL.D 24.07.1977 Post Not Mentioned 

2 ROSHAN REX.A 31.05.2004 Post Not Mentioned 

3 KALAIYARASI.M 26.03.1996 Post Not Mentioned 

4 SUGANYA.S 02.02.1992 Post Not Mentioned 

5 SATHISH KUMAR.D 05.07.1993 Post Not Mentioned 

6 S.SURESHKUMAR 16.01.1997 Post Not Mentioned 

7 S.PRADEEP 19.05.2003 Post Not Mentioned 

8 S.NAVEEN CHANDAR 21.06.1995 Post Not Mentioned 

9 K.DINESH 09.01.2002 Post Not Mentioned 

10 U.POONGODI 15.05.1992 Post Not Mentioned 

11 V.SURIYA 18.05.1999 Post Not Mentioned 

12 S.NARMATHADEVI 06.05.2000 Post Not Mentioned 

13 U.CHRISTINA 05.06.1991 Post Not Mentioned 



14 M.JAYALAKSHMI 19.06.1988 Post Not Mentioned 

15 R.GAJALAKSHMI 13.05.1993 Post Not Mentioned 

16 S.SANDHYA 09.10.1992 Post Not Mentioned 

17 AADALARASU 05.05.1992 Post Not Mentioned 

18 
SANTHIYA 
SEENUVASAN 

17.10.2000 Double Post Mentioned 

19 R.PACHAIYAPPAN 27.06.1992 Double Post Mentioned 

20 P.RAGULGANDHI 11.08.2002 Double Post Mentioned 

21 R.BHARATHI 25.05.1997 Double Post Mentioned 

22 R.JAYALAKSHMI 25.04.1994 Double Post Mentioned 

23 JAYAPRATHA.A 22.10.1990 
Application received after 

last date 

24 BHUVANESHWARI.G 28.07.2001 
Application received after 

last date 

25 SHALINI.G 12.06.2000 
Application received after 

last date 

 

 

 

         Sd/- 

Date:  14.03.2025     Chairman/Principal District Judge, 
Place: Villupuram                          District Legal Services Authority, 
                                                                  Villupuram. 


